
 
 

Date: October 12, 2023 

Ref No-DPSSURAJKUND/CIRCULAR/Pre-Nursery-Prep/019/2023-24  
 

Dear Parent 
 
It gives us immense pleasure to invite you to our first reporting Parent-Teacher Partnership 
Meeting (PTPM) of the classes Pre-Nursery-Prep on Saturday, October 14, 2023 between 9:00 
a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 
 
The primary objective of this meeting is to provide you with comprehensive insights into your 
ward’s overall progress during the first term. You are requested to meet the class teachers and the 
co-curricular teachers in their respective classrooms. 
 
Highlight of the Event- 

 
We are thrilled to introduce our inaugural Annual Project Exhibition. This exhibition provides a 

platform for presenting the culmination of out students’ comprehensive month-long integrated 
learning experiences. 
  
Venue of the Exhibition- Students’ respective classrooms and corridors. 

 

While you take pleasure in and commend the achievements of your ward and their peers, we also 

encourage you to allocate some time to acknowledge the exceptional work of students throughout the 

school. To ensure you can carry your ward’s creations home as cherished mementos, we kindly request that 

you bring a large cloth bag for this purpose. 

 

In an effort to streamline the event and facilitate positive interactions, we kindly urge you to adhere to the 

designated timings. 

 

Additionally, we recommend carpooling to the school to mitigate any potential parking challenges. 

 
Your cooperation is deeply valued, and we eagerly look forward to a fruitful and engaging 
interaction during the PTPM. 

 
Warm regards 

Principal 
 
 
  
 
 


